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Principal’s RePORT  

 
At the end of the school year we have several staff leaving. In the last newsletter it was announced that 
both Greg Downes and Jo Marwick were retiring. At the end of the year the following teachers will also 
be finishing their current contracts at Deanmore Primary School. 

Natasha Collins has been working Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays across the school for the past 
6 months. It has been a pleasure having Natasha at Deanmore PS and we all wish her the very best in 
2019 and beyond. 
 
William Khor has been teaching Chinese on Monday’s this term. I would like to thank William for  
completing the Chinese language program this year. 
 
Claire Batchelor will be taking leave in 2019 as she will be heading to the Katanning area with her  
partner as they are going to take on the running of a part of the family farm. Claire has been at 
Deanmore PS for quite a number of years, with the last 3 years teaching our Kindy-Pre-primary class. 
This is a very exciting opportunity for Claire. Although we will miss her and everything that she does 
around the school and for our community, we could not be happier for her and what that future may 
hold.  
 
For Term1, 2019 Narelle Morisey will be our Deputy Principal in an acting capacity while a merit  
selection process is being conducted to replace Jo Marwick.  Congratulations Narelle. 
 
At next week’s assembly Mr Rodgers and our Faction Captains will announce the names for our  
factions.  Mr Rodgers and the students have put a lot of work into this naming and it is very exciting. 
 
George Craig  
PRINCIPAL 

 

Student Councillors   2019 

The election speeches delivered on Tuesday were excellent. The 2019 Head Girl, Head Boy and  

Student Councillors will be announced at the Book Award ceremony on Friday 7
th
 December. 

Year 6 Graduation 
You are invited to attend the Year 6 Graduation Ceremony on Monday 10

th
 December at 4:30pm. 

Book Award Ceremony 
You are invited to attend the Book Award Ceremony on Friday 7

th
 December at 9:00am. 

Room 14 Assembly 

All parents and friends are invited to the Room 14 assembly on Friday. 

Student Requirements / Booklists 

Please deposit your booklists in the blue boxes outside the office. 

Crazy Hair Day 

The Year 6 students have organized a “Crazy Hair Day” for Tuesday 4
th
 December. Students are 

 being asked to donate a gold coin if they participate. Participation is not compulsory. 
 
Greg Downes 
DEPUTY PRINCIPAL 

Deputy principal 
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CRAZY   HAIR   DAY 
 

Tuesday  4th  December  2018 

 

The  Year  6  students are organizing a “Crazy Hair Day”. 

 

Students are encouraged to come to school on that day with coloured hair, 

teased hair, hair in pony tails, frizzy hair, gelled hair, etc. 

 

The students will be asked for a gold coin donation. 

 

Participation is not compulsory. 

 

 

 



 

Merit Awards 
Congratulations! 

 
  Room  3 Dillon McDonald Georgia Weeden  

 Room 4 Alexander Everett Henry Spencer 

 Room  5 Aiden Curley Mia Kiernan-Gibney 

 Room  6 Lilly-Rose Unwin Jesse Veale   

 Room  7 Maryrose Bahls-Kildea  

 Room  8 Jazmin Jones Corey Walker 

 Room 9 Jasmine Lin Marcus Wilson-Brown 

   Kian Morris 

 Room 10 Maely Walker Scarlett Brown  

 Room  11 Aidan Le Emily Walker 

 Room      12 Sophie Kiernan-Gibney Isla Morrison 

 Room  13 Miles Burnite Jake Gray 

 Room  14 Jacob Coyne Jace Liddell-Houghton 

 Room  15 Zuri Edwin   

 Room  17 Markus Edwards Ella Hart 

 Room  18 Jet Constantinidis Paige Aston 

 Room   20 Lola Hooley Flynn Hardman 

 Room  21 Ned Lawson Dustin Yates 

   

 Sport  Chase Crofton 

  

    

 

Contributions and Charges 

Thank you to those parents who have paid their child’s contributions and charges for 2018.  If you have not 

made arrangements to pay them your payments can be paid anytime by EFT.  Please use your child’s       

surname and reason when depositing money into the Deamore Primary School account.  

Our bank account details are: 
 

Account Name: Deanmore Primary School 

BSB:    306 073 

Account Number: 1006385 

Payments are also accepted by cash or cheque at the front office. 

 

 


